
 

Media release 
Flights to Dubbo from Newcastle Airport with 
FlyPelican to commence in July 
9 May 2016 

Newcastle Airport along with FlyPelican is pleased to announce direct services between 
Newcastle and Dubbo, from Monday 18 July 2016*.   

FlyPelican plans to operate double-daily services Monday to Friday and this service expands 
the network which includes Sydney, Canberra and Ballina 

“This is excellent news and fully demonstrates our commitment to provide new routes and 
flights for the people of the Hunter 

“Newcastle Airport management is always working on the development of new routes and to 
see FlyPelican come onboard with this new destination is encouraging,” said Dr Peter Cock, 
Newcastle Airport’s Chief Executive Officer. 

The CEO of FlyPelican, Paul Graham, said “FlyPelican is very excited to be adding yet more 
routes to its network.”  

The Newcastle to Dubbo service will start from just $99.00 inclusive of all taxes and Bookings 
will be available at www.flypelican.com.au 

*subject to regulatory approval 

Ends. 

Further information 
Stephen Crowe, Newcastle Airport Executive Manager Corporate Affairs 
02 4928 9813 or 0418 763 800 

Kate Bennett, Newcastle Airport Marketing and Communications Manager 
02 4928 9856 or 0447 839 212 
 
www.newcastleairport.com.au 
 
 
 
Notes for the Editor: 
 
Newcastle Airport https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/ntlairport/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Twitter Feed: https://twitter.com/NTLairport 
 
Newcastle Airport Master Plan: https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/corporate/about/masterplan 
 
Astra Aerolab https://astraaerolab.com.au/ 
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